
Spring 2017 Tim Pestotnik Scholarship Recipients	
The Presidents Leadership Class is pleased to announce the Spring 2017 recipients of the Tim Pestotnik Scholarship: 
sophomores Rebecca Randolph and Kaitlin Masar. 

Rebecca Randolph

Kaitlin Masar

Tim Pestotnik is a trial lawyer honored with an “AV” rating by his peers through 
Martindale Hubbell, a national, independent, lawyer rating service. For many 
years, including 2016, Tim has been selected as one of the Top 50 Attorneys in 
San Diego, also by his peers. Tim was with a large firm for 20 years, and was 
the head of its Business Litigation Group before starting Pestotnik LLP. Tim is 
from Colorado and is an avid Colorado Buff ’s fan.  

Rebecca (PLC ‘15) is a repeat recipient of this scholarship, demonstrating 
incredible levels involvement in PLC, her major, and on campus. She is majoring 
in Environmental Design, and is leaning toward landscape design and architecture.  

Kaitlin (PLC ‘15) is majoring in International Affairs, as well as Pre-Veterinary 
medicine.  She hopes to study large animal veterinary medicine at CSU Fort Collins 
after receiving her Bachelor’s degree from CU Boulder.

PLC alumnus (PLC ‘79, CU ‘83) Tim Pestotnik started a needs-based PLC scholarship in the spring of  2016.  
This scholarship is the only purely needs-based scholarship available exclusively to PLC students. Pestotnik 
scholarships are awarded to two students per semester with an award of $2500. Students do not apply for the 
scholarship but must be in good academic standing with a minimum GPA of 3.00, and demonstrate a marked 
dedication to the program through course work, volunteerism, and community events.


